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Temporary Closure of Governor’s Office 

 

23 July 2014 The Governor’s Office would like to inform the public that its 
office on Waterfront Drive will be closed on Friday 25 July for a staff away 

day. 
 

Any mail or packages should be delivered to the Deputy Governor’s Office, 
who will ensure they are passed on. 

 
The Governor and staff apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 


